
From: Nancy Wilhelm-Morden  
Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 7:44 AM 
To: Council 
Cc: Jack Crompton 
Subject: Asphalt Plant 
 
Dear Council, 
 
I urge you to keep the current policy regarding the purchase of asphalt in place.  Cheakamus Crossing 
has been very poorly treated by two levels of government when it comes to the asphalt plant over the 
years. To try to mitigate the impact on the quality of life there the council of the day promised to use 
our purchasing policy to the extent we could to minimize asphalt production at that plant.   Nothing has 
changed. In fact it could be argued that by focussing population growth of full time residents in that 
neighbourhood it is even more compelling to try to minimize asphalt production at Cheakamus Crossing.  
Thank you for your consideration of this view. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nancy Wilhelm-Morden 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




